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Snohomish County
Executive Office

Dave Somers

County Executive

3000 Rockefeller Avenue
Everett, WA 98201
(425) 388-3411

September 6, 2016

Kandace Harvey
9900 Airport Way
Snohomish, WA 98290

Subject: Proposed Harvey Airfield Fill
Dear Ms. Harvey

Snohomish County Planning and Development Services (PDS) has concluded a preliminary review of your
runway/taxiway expansion at Harvey Field. Preliminary PDS review indicates your proposal can meet
Snohomish County Code (SCC) requirements for fill in the Flood Hazard Density Fringe pursuant to SCC
30.65.270. PDS review included your proposal to relocate Airport Way from its’ current alignment to a
new alignment on Harvey Field property. If final PDS approval is granted, Snohomish County will require
the proposed right-of-way to be dedicated to Snohomish County through approval of Snohomish County
Department of Public Works.

Please understand compliance is based on preliminary review of documents provided. Final approval
cannot be granted until review of permit applications and construction documents show compliance
with all applicable regulations.

I look forward to working with you through the County permitting processes. If you have questions
please feel free to contact Randy Sleight at 425-388-3311, extension 2014, or myself at 425-388-3030.

Sincerely,

TR

Tom Rowe

Special Project Director

Executive’s Office, Snohomish County
425-388-3030
Tom.Rowe@snoco.org
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